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To all faculty and staff members, and students
President
Terashima Kazuhiko

Change in rule of “Telework and study at home to prevent COVID-19 infection”
(Effective from July 12th)

Due to recent changes in trends in infectious diseases and revisions of
government and prefectural indicators, the University s activity standard is
no longer in line with those of the government. The rule of business trip
and travel has been reviewed and partly changed as follows, regardless of
the Level of the activity standard.

The standard changes to:

When traveling on business, including private travel and homecoming, to
the area where a state of emergency is declared, you are be required to study
or work at home, and have as |ittle contact with other people as possible,
and also to measure and record their body temperature every morning. This
required actions have to be taken during one week after you coming back from
the travel or trip mentioned above to your place of residence.

When traveling on business, including private travel and homecoming to the
area where the priority measures for prevention of spread of the disease are
implemented, you are required to measure and record your body temperature
every morning during one week after retuning from the area.

% " The University' s activity standard for Domestic Business Trips, etc.
(Business Trips and Travel)”, which is updated every week on the university’s

official website, will be discontinued.



